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 Greetings to the Lions of 5M3 

 

Things are happening in the Lions Activities that we have been looking for a long time. People are getting 
their shots and masks are disappearing. Lions Clubs are doing meetings and summer celebrations, and many other things are be-
ing planned. District Governor will be doing Club visits any time in the next month so please let me know when clubs want a vis-
it from the District Governor. It is nice for everyone sake things are coming back strong. So, lets' make this last month of the Li-
ons year fun and exciting and bring in some new members for the Lions of 5M3. 
       Membership:  5M3 is down 72 members as of May 17.  We have 1041 members and there are 36 clubs. The 5M3 Global 
Action Team is having meetings with Pat Vannet’s Area Team for NAMI. One thing that stands out is good communication from 
the members and zone chairs to the District Governor. PDG Don Kuehl is the leader for program. We want to work with all clubs 
in 5M3 service projects and increase membership over the next 3 years. Each month there will be an update in the newsletter on 
how we are doing. We may be the lowest district in membership, but a lot of other districts are having these issues also. It has 
been mentioned that 5M13 has 13 new clubs so far this year. And they are on track to get two more. Nobody has answers about 
how they are doing it, but it sounds like a great accomplishment.  It was mentioned that as a multiple, we are having a problem 
keeping the new members.  We are having a large number of 2-to-3-year members who are dropping, so there was discussion 
about how to help keep those folks.  Also, a large number of members are getting up there in age and then dropping out.  
       2021 Lions Clubs International Convention will be a virtual Event June 25 - June 29. Due to the continuing concerns about 
the coronavirus (Covid-19) pandemic, the board of directors voted to transition the 2021 Montreal Lions Club International Con-
vention to a virtual event that will be delivered totally online. Go to LCI LIONS CLUB INTERNATIONAL CONVEN-
TION website and register for the convention, follow their instructions. The cost for the convention is 75 dollars. It would be fun 
to be there, but we have to enjoy it from your computer. Let's see how many Lions from 5M3 will attend. 
        The 45th Annual USA/Canada Lions Leadership Forum is September 9 - 11 in Des Moines Iowa. It will offer a unique style 
as we move forward in our endeavor to create better leaders and educate you on building leadership within your multiple, district 
and club membership. We will feature over 70 seminars in 2 and 1/2 days that will give insight and guidelines to develop your 
growth as a leader. If interested in attending talk to the District Governor Gordon and he will help get you registered. 
        We are looking for Lions from our district to attend the 2021 MD5M Regional Lions Leadership Institute! It will take place 
at the Holiday Inn Detroit Lakes. RLLI will happen October 21- 24 2021. Lions that are selected as participants in the Institute 
must be in good standing in a Lions Club and may not be a 1st Vice District Governor, District Governor, Past District Governor, 
International Director, or Past International Director. Each district has the opportunity to send six (6) participants; however, if 
other districts do not meet their allotment, our district may send additional Lions.  
          District 5M3 is in dire need to fill the positions of 1VDG and 2VDG. Please step forward and take on one of the District 
Governor positions.  
 

District 5M3 is looking for few good members for: 
1 VDG and 2 VDG  

 

Cabinet Positions that need to be filled soon: 
5M3 Cabinet Secretary 

Dental Initiative 

MN Lions Diabetes Foundation - 2 spots open 

MN Lions Vision Foundation 

Special Olympics 

International Exchange   

 

          Watch for Lions Officers Training that will be coming very soon. DGE Gordon will have details on training for Presidents, 
Vice Presidents, Secretaries, Treasurer and Zone Chairs. Please try to attend the session that pertains to your Officer Position. It 
is learning experience. 
 

         Service activities reporting has been very low. The Lion's Clubs have been doing things that haven't been entered into the 
LCI website. Let's try to do better. Would like to have the Zone chairs help on this. Also, it would be nice to get zone meetings in 
before the end of June. Service activity reporting needs to be improved. Have a great time being a Lion and don't be afraid to ask 
some to be a Lion. 
 

BRINGING GROWTH TO LIONS 

DG David J. 
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OFFICER TRAINING!!! 
7:00 PM on Zoom 

Passcode: Ct1XkN 

June 1—Presidents/Vice Presidents 

June 2—Secretaries 

June 3—Zone Chairs 

June 4—Treasurers 

 

MEMBERSHIP UPDATE 

Mar 28, 2020……….1,132      

Apr 30, 2021…….….1,041       

YTD Members Added: 23 YTD  

Members Dropped: … -95 YTD   

Net Loss/Gain: -72 

36 clubs 

Retention is the key  to keeping your 
membership numbers.  You cannot run 
your programs without your members.  
Talk to them, see what keeps them and 
what makes them leave.  Meet their 
needs. 

From the desk of DGE Gordon Mulder: a look back, a look forward. 
The end of April was busy with Lion meetings.  A combo 3 & 4 zone meeting in Slayton, and a club meet-
ing in Windom.  May timeframe meetings continued—a club meeting in Morgan where we talked about 

the string of D’s District Governors—Dave, Don, Dick, and Dan –and now it is going to change.  Who’s fault is that? 

The next evening there was a DG club visit in Luverne.  I don’t know how many more club visits DG Dave has to 
or can do.  Time is short. 

Next week there will be a zone meeting in Fox Lake.  Apparently there is a false belief that only club officers may 
go to a zone meeting.  This is not true.  Anyone can come.  All are welcome. 

The Luverne Lions had a busy week of Kidsight screening.  Two days of pre-school, and two days in the Luverne 
Elementary School.  491 kids were screened altogether.  10 individuals from the Lions 

Club rotated in and out of different shifts to get the screening accomplished.  Some early, some later—good job to do and 
good job done. 

Nami continues to be on the podium of major topics.  Membership, membership, membership.  Our clubs and dis-
trict will not survive without membership.  Has your club settled on a plan?  Membership and service projects go hand in 
hand.  Service projects do not happen without membership.  Membership does not happen without service projects.  Build 
a vision, build a plan! 

LCIF has crossed a milestone.  Their fund raising ‘Campaign 100’ has crossed 200 million dollars world-
wide.  Campaign 100 will end June 30, 2022.  While Lions have raised quite a bit, there is still a long way to go.   Melvin 
Jones awardees have done a lot, and we thank them.  District wide most clubs have supported Campaign 100, and we are 
grateful.  Personally, every Lion could give a little.  Maybe not $100.00 per year, but every little bit helps to reach our 
goal. 

RLLI – Regional Lions Leadership Institute is planned to be held this coming fall.  Every Lion who has not gone, 
should consider going.  It would help both you and your club. 

We are in need of Lions in 5M3 to step up to leadership positions.  1 & 2 Vice DG positions are still open.  Zone 
chairs in zones 1 and 5 need to be filled.  Special Olympics position has an opening.  The Hearing Foundation and the  
Diabetes Foundation need one more each. 

I have been informed that Can-do Canines is in need of a little help.  Gaylen has been doing that for a long time 
and would like someone to assist him.  Another opportunity for a 5M3 Lion to step up. 

Officer training is being scheduled for the first week in June.  Dates:  June 1 for presidents and vice presi-
dents.  June 2 for secretaries.  June 3 for zone chairs.  June 4 for treasurers.  Time is 7:00 pm on Zoom.  Meeting num-
ber:  782 1210 7767.  Passcode:  Ct1XkN 

Remember:  It is a good day to be a Lion.  Serve with pride with the Lion Pride. 
Rock your world with kindness and service. 
DGE Gordon Mulder 
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MINNESOTA LIONS DIABETES FOUNDATION, INC. 

͞Catch the Dream͟ – Life Without Diabetes 

  MLDF 2020-2021 Cash Raffle Winners 
 

Dear fellow Lions and friends, 
 
Thank you very much!! to all of you who bought raffle tickets for the "MN Lions Diabetes Foundation 
Cash Raffle",  
Though your generosity, $18,624.23 was raised to find a CURE for diabetes. Thanks again! 
The lucky winners are posted below: 
 

 

$1000   Ticket #0820 

Maryann Thorn 

New Ulm   

District 5M3 

 

$1000   Ticket #3664 

Sandy Halling 

Pengilly  

District 5M10 

 

$500   Ticket #2502 

Dan Erhart 

Coon Rapids 

District 5M7 

 

$500   Ticket #2202 

Dave Meyer 

White Bear Lake 

District 5M6 

 

$100   Ticket #2486 

Carol Whalen 

Coon Rapids  

District 5M7 

 

$100   Ticket #1642 

Cindy Babcock 

Eden Prairie 

District 5M5 

 

$50   Ticket #0811 

Cynthia Labrie 

Redwood Falls  

District 5M3 

 

$50   Ticket #3860 

PDG Mark Eyre 

Cook 

District 5M10 

 

$50   Ticket #3670 

Del Halling 

Pengilly 

District 5M10 

 

$50   Ticket #1829 

Mike McFee 

New Brighton 

District 5M5
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Right: Jeff and Angela Peterson present 
a check for $1000 to Sleepy Eye Lion 
Russ Sorenson for Can-Do-Canines in 
New Hope, MN. Jeff and Angela have 
done this for 10 consecutive years. This 
is their way of helping people.  

Thank you Jeff and Angela for this gift to 
Can-Do-Canines! 
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Summer has finally arrived; the mask mandate is lifted, and the country is opening up. Hope all turns out good. All is well 

here at can-do-canines. We have our facility open now and things around here are getting back to normal. We will have 

our summer graduation June 26, 2021. With things opening up it may be in person. If not, it will be a virtual occasion 

which you can view on u-tube. 

 I talked to DGE-Gordon Mulder and we decided that it is time for some new blood to serve on the cabinet as the can-

do-canines chair. As I have done it for some 25 year it is time for a change. So here it comes. We are looking for my 

replacement. If you would like to volunteer that would be great. It is a great organization to work with and give you 

great satisfaction to serve as a lion and work with the assistance of getting an assistant dog to someone who needs help. 

This is a great chance for someone who loves dogs and the opportunity for you as a lion to serve as a lion. Please contact 

me or Gordon with any questions you may have. Thank you 

Your 5M3 can-do-canines chair. 

Galen Engholm   cell 507-920-7129  

 

When Megan and Ryan began looking into assistance dog organizations to apply for a 

dog for their son, Nolan, several years ago, friends suggested they put their name on multiple 

waiting lists. Megan knew the practicality of that approach, but admitted she only wanted to 

ǁoƌk ǁith oŶe. ͞I ƌeallǇ heaƌd aŵaziŶg thiŶgs aďout CaŶ Do CaŶiŶes,͟ she ƌeŵeŵďeƌs. “o 
theǇ deĐided, ͞If it’s ŵeaŶt to ďe, it’s ŵeaŶt to ďe.͟ 

This past fall, fate gave them that answer, as Nolan was matched with a fun-loving black 

Laďƌadoƌ Retƌieǀeƌ, Nitƌo. AŶd it didŶ’t take loŶg foƌ the faŵilǇ to ďegiŶ seeiŶg a ǀaƌietǇ of 
ways that Nitro was making a difference. Nitro eases NolaŶ’s aŶǆietǇ. Megan explains that 

Nolan has always struggled with being anxious, but she said that changed right away when 

Nitƌo eŶteƌed theiƌ faŵilǇ. ͞IŶstaŶtlǇ, Nitƌo has loǁeƌed that aŶǆietǇ oŶ a dailǇ ďasis,͟ she 
explains. Nitro seems to give purpose and structure to Nolan, who is responsible for feeding 

Nitro. NolaŶ’s parents have greater peace of mind. MegaŶ’s oǁŶ stƌess has deĐƌeased too, ďeĐause she has Nitƌo to 
help control unpredictable public situations, such as when Nolan might not be paying attention in a parking lot or would 

want to wander off in a store. Nitro helps keep Nolan safe, and Megan says having Nitro and Nolan tethered and then 

ĐoŶŶeĐted to heƌ offeƌs peaĐe of ŵiŶd. ͞We’ƌe Ŷot alǁaǇs iŶ a heighteŶed state,͟ she eǆplaiŶs. ͞It ŵakes the ǁhole 
eŶǀiƌoŶŵeŶt ŵoƌe ĐalŵiŶg foƌ all of us.͟ 

NolaŶ’s coŵŵuŶicatioŶ skills are increasing. Since welcoming Nitro, Nolan has become more verbal. He talks to 

Nitƌo, giǀes hiŵ ĐoŵŵaŶds, asks hiŵ ƋuestioŶs, aŶd ƌeads to hiŵ. ͞His speeĐh has ƌeallǇ stepped up,͟ saǇs MegaŶ. 
Nonverbal communication has also been keeping up with its loudeƌ ĐousiŶ. MegaŶ aŶd RǇaŶ ƌepoƌt that NolaŶ’s eǇe 
ĐoŶtaĐt aŶd otheƌ soĐial Đues aƌe tƌaŶsfeƌƌiŶg fƌoŵ ǁhat he’s pƌaĐtiĐiŶg ǁith Nitƌo to his iŶteƌaĐtioŶs ǁith people. Also, 
just watching how Nolan expresses himself with Nitro is proving beneficial foƌ his faŵilǇ ŵeŵďeƌs. MegaŶ ƌeǀeals, ͞I’ǀe 
alǁaǇs dƌeaŵed aŶd ǁished to get iŶside his head. What is he thiŶkiŶg? Hoǁ is he feeliŶg?͟ “he saǇs that ǁatĐhiŶg ǁhat 
he does with Nitro, such as giving a hug, initiating pressure therapy, etc., offers a good indication of what he is thinking 

aŶd feeliŶg. ͞He’s eǆpƌessiŶg hiŵself iŶ ǁaǇs that ǁe haǀe Ŷeǀeƌ seeŶ ďefoƌe,͟ shaƌes MegaŶ. OŶe eǆaŵple is that foƌ 
the first time, Nolan decided on a Halloween costume himself. Since he is a Peanuts fan and was reading that Halloween 

stoƌǇ, he dƌessed up as Chaƌlie BƌoǁŶ aŶd pƌepaƌed Nitƌo as “ŶoopǇ’s ͞FlǇiŶg AĐe͟ ĐhaƌaĐteƌ. Nitro brings added health 

benefits. NolaŶ uŶdeƌstaŶds that dogs Ŷeed eǆeƌĐise, aŶd he eŶjoǇs goiŶg ǁith oŶ Nitƌo’s ǁalks. Hoǁeǀeƌ, the iŶĐƌeased 
incentive to spend time outdoors goes beyond the regular walks. Megan relays how the pair spent about two hours 

outside on a nice, fall day, just rolling around on the ground. She says she had never seen Nolan—ǁho ŶoƌŵallǇ doesŶ’t 
want to get dirty—do something like that previously. Nolan has increased focus. Indoors, especially when having to sit 

still for online learning lessons or therapy sessions, Nolan had previously struggled to stay on task. Now, with Nitro 

under his chair or by his side, he is making his own personal best records for being able to stay put and get things done. 

Nitro provides hope. Megan and Ryan share that they see new possibilities for Nolan. Some are smaller in scale, like 

being able to attend the State Fair as an entire family someday. Some dreams are more extensive, such as how Nitro will 

opeŶ up ŵoƌe optioŶs foƌ NolaŶ’s futuƌe. For these reasons, aŶd otheƌs Ǉet to ďe disĐoǀeƌed, NolaŶ’s faŵilǇ eǆpƌesses 
theiƌ gƌatitude to eǀeƌǇoŶe ǁho has helped ďƌiŶg theŵ to this poiŶt. ͞ThaŶk Ǉou. Your work matters in so many ways. 

It’s Ŷot just aďout ŵǇ soŶ,͟ saǇs MegaŶ. ͞It’s ĐhaŶged ouƌ faŵilǇ. It’s ĐhaŶged ouƌ liǀes. But it’s Ŷot just ouƌ liǀes eitheƌ. 

It’s the ǁoƌk that Ǉou all do as a teaŵ that is ĐhaŶgiŶg ŵaŶǇ liǀes. It’s pƌiĐeless.͟ 
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5M3 Project New Hope Co-Chairs are: 
 Larry Muenchow  lmuenchow@hotmail.com 

 507-626-0185 

 Sue Muenchow smuenchow312@gmail.com 

  HELP WANTED!! 
1st Vice District Governor 

2nd Vice District Governor 

 

CHAIRS NEEDED FOR: 
  -DIABETES FOUNDATION  

  -INTERNATIONAL EX-
CHANGE 

  -PUBLIC RELATIONS 

  -SPECIAL OLYMPICS 

  -Global Service Team 

  - Dental Initiative 

 

CONTACT DG DAVID IF INTERESTED.  
davidjanssen1947@hotmail.com   
507-236-2480 
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⊚⊜⊓⊘⊞⊋⊌⊖⊏≪⊜⊏⊑⊓⊝⊞⊜⊋⊞⊓⊙⊘≪
⊐⊙⊜⊗⊝≪⊙⊘≪⊐⊙⊖⊖⊙⊡⊓⊘⊑≪⊚⊋⊑⊏⊝. 

REGISTER HERE 

(Ctrl click) 

REGISTER HERE 

(Ctrl click) 

REGISTER HERE 

(Ctrl click) 

REGISTER HERE 

(Ctrl click) 

NAMI NOTES FOR JUNE 

Wow, another Lions year is almost in the books and what a year it has been.  I am happy to see that our clubs are start-
ing to get back to having regular meetings and hopefully resuming service projects in your communities.  Membership, 
it must be everyone’s priority in your club.  If not, you run the risk of becoming a “Status Quo” club.  What is a “Status 
Quo” club you ask?  Well, it is one that becomes complacent about membership and the club slowly shrinks in active 
members till it decides it can no longer proceed.  When the club finally realizes what is happening most of the time it is 
too late to save.  We lost two clubs this past year possibly for this very reason.  What is the cure?  Ask people to join 
you with your service in the community.  I will give you three good prospects:  1.  Newly retired folks; 2. Empty nest-
ers; and 3.  Females (probably the most overlooked option for all our clubs).  In addition, when you get new members 
are you giving them any orientation regarding what it means to be a Lion?  You are doing them a disservice by not in-
forming them what Lions are about.  If you need help in this, please let me know.  Also, this orientation is good for 
ALL MEMBERS not just new members.  As of today, none of the clubs that I have visited have any type of new mem-
ber orientation.  Club officers, you need to get this corrected.  Finally, club officers will have an opportunity to attend 
training coming up in June.  I do not care if you have been an officer for one year or ten, you can and will learn some-
thing.  Training will be held online so no travel is involved only an hour or so of your time.  I do not think that is too 
much to ask for every officer of every club to participate.  If we do not start training our members now, who will step 
up in the future to fill leadership openings in 5M3 (it is a current problem folks, we still need a 1st and 2nd Vice District 
Governor and other cabinet positions).  Let us start making membership a PRIORITY in our clubs and I look forward to 
seeing the officers at training in June.  Till next month, “WE SERVE”. 
 

Lion Don Kuehl, NAMI Chair 

https://lionsforum.org/
https://lionsforum.org/
https://lionsforum.org/
https://lionsforum.org/
https://lionsforum.org/
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*SEE FOLLOWING PAGES FOR  
MORE INFORMATION* 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE: 

⊎⊓⊝⊞⊜⊓⊍⊞≪5⊗≽≪⊓⊝≪⊓⊘≪⊘⊏⊏⊎≪⊙⊐≪≻⊠⊎⊑≪⊋⊘⊎≪≼⊠⊎⊑≪≪⊋⊝⊋⊚≫≫ 
⊚⊖⊏⊋⊝⊏≪⊝⊞⊏⊚≪⊟⊚≪⊞⊙≪⊙⊘⊏≪⊙⊐≪⊞⊒⊏⊝⊏≪⊓⊗⊚⊙⊜⊞⊋⊘⊞≪⊋⊘⊎≪⊐⊟⊖⊐⊓⊖⊖⊓⊘⊑≪
⊜⊙⊖⊏⊝.≪≪ 
⊍⊙⊘⊞⊋⊍⊞≪⊎⊑≪⊎⊋⊠⊏≪⊙⊜≪⊎⊑⊏≪⊑⊙⊜⊎⊙⊘.≪⊞⊒⊏Y≪⊡⊓⊖⊖≪⊒⊏⊖⊚≪⊡⊓⊞⊒≪⊋⊘Y≪
⊍⊙⊘⊍⊏⊜⊘⊝≪Y⊙⊟≪⊗⊋Y≪⊒⊋⊠⊏.≪≪⊙⊟⊜≪⊎⊓⊝⊞⊜⊓⊍⊞≪⊓⊝≪⊍⊙⊟⊘⊞⊓⊘⊑≪⊙⊘≪Y⊙⊟≫ 
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DG David J. was at the Windom Lions Club for the annual Club Visit. Nice turnout of members, DG David gave a speech on Lion 
activities taking place in 5M3 ,DGE Gordon M. gave a great speech on LCIF.  IPDG Don K. finished the evening with a NAMI 
program and presented a Lions talk on Membership. Fun and entertaining evening with the Windom Lions.  

Left: DG David presented Sherburn Lion Jerry Huse with a Mile-
stone Chevron Award as 45 years of being a Sherburn Lions member. 
Jerry is a charter member of the Sherburn Lions Club started in 1976. 
Congratulations Lion Jerry! 

Above: Morgan Lions Club presented scholarships to three 
students from the area: Hailey Bigger (SDSU),     Ceceliu 
Hartle (Grand Canyon University) and Lily Krogstad 
(SDSU). 
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The Lions Club of New Ulm and friends cleaned 2 miles of road ditch west of New Ulm on Saturday, April 24, 2021. 20 bags of 
trash were filled in less than two hours and had fun doing it. Pictured, L to R, are Dan Gangelhoff, Helen Vogel, Deb Schaefer, 
Bob Vogel, Gunner Volk, Bradley Moldan; Ditch Clean-up Chairman, Keith Richter; Bob Schirlinger, Eddy Setterholm and Don 
Wendel. Also working and taking the picture was Glen Setterholm. "Thank You" to all for helping the environment.  

PDG Don K. presents Supporting Lion  Appreciation Award to 
Lion David Nelson of Morgan Lions Club. Congratulations 
Lion David! 

DG David J presents Treasurer Award in Recognition of 
Outstanding Service to Morgan Lion Denise Nelson. Lion 
Denise is treasurer for District 5M3. Congratulations Lion 
Denise! 

New Ulm Lions Donate to Food Shelf 

The Lions Club of New Ulm approved a donation 
of $1,000 to the New Ulm Area Emergency Food 
Shelf at their May 6th Board of  Directors meet-
ing. Pictured, L to R, is Food Shelf Executive          
Director, Lion Brad Kirk, accepting the check 
from New Ulm Lions President Diann Warta and 
Lion Keith Richter. 
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DG David presents Jasper Lion Edie Aas an Appreciation 
Award for being Zone 3 Chair for  District 5M3.            
Congratulations Lion Edie! 

DG David presents Hadley Lion Darren Saner an Appreciation 
Award for being Zone 4 Chair for District 5M3. Congratulations 
Lion Darren! 

Zones 3 and 4 held a combined meeting at Slayton Pizza Ranch. DG David, DGE Gordon and IPDG 
Don were on hand to inform the clubs of activities taking place. DG David reminded everyone of the 
importance of getting and retaining members. DGE Gordon gave a talk on LCIF and IPDG Don 
spoke on NAAMI. Many clubs are getting back to in-person meetings. 

Far Left: PDG Don K  
presents Hadley Lion 
Darren Saner with an  
Appreciation Award DG 
supporting Lion Award for 
the   Lions year 2019-

2020.  Congratulations 
Lion Darren! 

Left: DG David presents 
Hadley Lion  Lisa Saner 
an Appreciation Award for 
5M3 Newsletter.          
Congratulations Lion Lisa! 
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The Comfrey Lions, including Lions   Arlene, 
Susan, Martha, Nathan and very good helpers 
Thomas and Kinsley Hesse recently picked up 
trash on County Rd 16. 

The Hadley Lions couldn’t ask for a more perfect day to hold their annual 
7th/8th grade baseball tournament. Wind was calm, temps 70’s, and grilled 
hamburgers and hotdogs kept spectators happy.  Some club members sold 
concessions while others umped games. Murray County Ambulance manned 
the gates for entrance fees and several young ladies helped in the concession 
stand. Proceeds from the tournament went to a local individual with medical 
expenses. Nine teams from local towns played, with RTR coming out on top.  

Left: Lion Darren Saner 
man’s the grill at the 
baseball tournament. 

Right: Games were going 
in three fields  all day. 

Bottom right: A group of 
(future Lions?) local girls 
were  eager to help and 
pose for pictures. 
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Luverne Lions were honored to have DG Dave Jensen visit on 11 May, along with PDG Don 
Kuel. They spoke to us on Club growth, membership status of the Multiple and 5M3 Districts. 
It’s no news that every service organization has suffered during these past months dealing 
with COVID-19. This was our first real meeting for a long time. The tall guy in back with the 
grey sport coat is DG come July after DG Dave has past the gavel on. 

As you saw on the May Newsletter the District delivered 300 tied blankets to the Sanford, 
Sioux Falls Children’s Hospital. The blankets were tied by members of our District, showing 
there was something important we could do in the shut-in stage of the COVID. 

The Luverne Lions had a Service Event during Mother’s Day week. We did KidSight testing 
for our Pre-K and Elementary students here in Luverne. We tested 36 Little Lambs, Pre-K 
kids at Saint John’s Lutheran Church and 486 at our Luverne Elementary School. We bor-
rowed two test cameras and found a good number of children whose parents were informed 
there was additional vision correction needed for their children. What a simple test that pro-
vides crucial medical needs on what can usually be easily corrected. 

Above: DG Dave receiving his 
meat package from Lion Penny 
Cattnach. 

Left: KidSight at Luverne Gym. 
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Hearing Research Award Presented to New Ulm Lions 

The "Hearing Research Fellow Award" was presented to six Lions members at the May 13th New Ulm Lions 
Club meeting. Those presented with this award have been actively participating in the annual Lions Hearing 
Foundation's "D-Feet Hearing Loss Walk for Children" at the University of Minnesota Arboretum in Chaska. 
The next walk is on June 5, 2021. These awards were made possible because the New Ulm Lions have donat-
ed over $6,000 to this event over the last six years. Pictured L-R, are Lions Gayle O'Connor, Bob Schirlinger 
( Bob is holding Bonnie Schirlinger's award who is not pictured); New Ulm Hearing Chair, Sue Keim (This 
is Sue Keims second award); Sue Harder and Lynn Zimanski. 

New Ulm Lions Welcome New Members 

Two new Lions members were welcomed into the Lions Club of New Ulm on May 13th at the clubs 
first in-person meeting for quite some time. Inducted into Lions Clubs International were Lions Jayson 
Klinkner and Brennan Moldan. 

Pictured L to R are, Lion Helen Vogel, Lion Jayson Klinkner's sponsor; Lion Jayson Klinkner; New 
Ulm Lions President, Diann Warta; Lion Brennan Moldan, and his sponsor, Lion Keith Richter. 
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3rd Wed; 6:00 pm      
Community Center   
Lion Tom Franta, Pres. 

3rd Tues; 6:30 p.m.   
Hadley Community Ctr 

Lion Al Husfeldt, Pres. 

1 & 3 Mon; 6:30 p.m.   
American Legion                

Lion Teresa Rossow, Pres. 

1st Mon; 6:30 p.m.    
Vesta Café                       

Lion Jim Penske, Pres. 

1/3 Mon; 6:30 p.m.   
Trolley’s Bar & Grill                      
Lion Doreen Velde, Pres. 

3rd Mon; 6:30 p.m.    
Fulda Sr Citizens Ctr 

Lion Dean McNeal, Pres. 

1st Mon; 6 p.m.    
Church of Christ       

Lion Brian Hendricksen, Pres. 

1/2 Thurs; 6:00 p.m.    
Turner Hall             

Lion Diann Warta, Pres. 

2/4 Tues; 6 p.m.      
Bello Cucina’s  

Lion Jackie Meyer, Pres. 

2nd Mon; 6 p.m.    
Multi-Purpose Bldg   
Lion Dewayne Hage Pres. 

2/4 Wed; 6:30 p.m.    
Jack Slades              

Lion John Holt, Pres. 

2nd Thur; 7 p.m.    
Knotts Corner          

Lion Joseph Plaetz, Pres. 

3rd Mon; 7 p.m.     
Senior Center          

Lion Gprdpm Eichner, Pres. 

1st Wed; 6:00 pm      
Eagles Club #320        

701 1st Ave S St. James 
Lion Dale Busch Pres. 

4th Mon; 6:30 p.m.     
Lions Community Ctr 

Lion Alan Hillestead, Pres. 

4th Tues; 6:30 p.m.    
Lake Wilson Legion  

Lion Jack VanEck, Pres. 

1st Thurs; 6:30 p.m.    
Jeffers City Hall        
Lion Ron Knoll, Pres. 

3rd Mon; 6 p.m.      
Pizza Ranch             

Lion Roger Bloomgren, Pres. 

3rd Tues; 7 a.m.    
Friendship Café        
Lion Jim Lynner, Pres. 

2nd Thurs; 6:30 pm     
American Legion      
Lion Joel Pingeon, Pres. 

2 & 4 Mon; 7 p.m.   
Sherburn Legion       

Lion Mark Wohlhuter, Pres. 

 

2nd Mon; 6 p.m.      
Pizza Ranch             

Lion Steve Cattnach, Pres. 

Bringing the District news to you! 
If your  Club is not listed, be sure to send in $40.00 to  

District Treasurer, Denise Nelson at 405 S St, Morgan MN 56266.   
Memo line: Newsletter Sponsor.   

NOTE: Clubs can sponsor more than one time! 

 

2 & 4 Mon; 6:15 pm      
Jackson Legion  

Lion Phil Handevidt, Pres. 

2nd Mon; 6:00 p.m.    
Comfrey Comm Ctr  
Lion Karl Winderfeldt, Pres. 

1st Tues; 6:05 p.m.      
Sleepy Eye Golf Club 

Lion Blair Fokens, Pres. 

2nd Mon; 6:30 p.m.    
PK Egan’s  

Lion Gene Bies, Pres. 

 

  

2nd Mon; 6:30 p.m.   
Multi-Purpose Center   

Lion Gary Peterson, Pres. 

3rd Mon; 7 p.m.    
Stonewall Bar & Grill 

Lion Bob Quissell, Pres. 


